
 
On October 31, 2016 the Board of Selectmen reviewed the non-public minutes 
of the April 25, 2016 Board of Selectmen meeting and have determined that a 
portion of those minutes no longer need to remain sealed since the intended 
purpose for sealing the minutes has passed.  Accordingly, the Board voted 
unanimously to unseal following text and ordered that it shall be added as an 
addendum to the April 25, 2016 minutes: 
 
Those present:   David Canada, Bruno Federico, Joseph Lovejoy, and Paul Deschaine. 
 
“Strategies on bringing water from Exeter to connect the Mark Stevens bank project to the 
Exeter system ensued.  There did not appear to be any down side to either town utilizing money 
held by the State for such purposes but political opposition in Exeter is to be expected and 
countered.  Mr. Canada moved to enter into negotiations with members of the Exeter Board of 
Selectmen concerning adding the proposed bank at the Gibbs gasoline station site to the Exeter 
water system, and further authorize the Chair to represent the Town in such negotiations to be 
either with individual members or collectively.  Mr. Federico seconded the motion, which passed 
unanimously.”   
 


